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Committee members, 

Both my husband and I are current active members of the Oregon Army National 

Guard.  I will be retiring next year and my husband within the next 8 years.  We have 

both discussed moving to another State which does not tax military retirement, as 

that will be a primary income for our household.  If this House Bill passes, there is a 

strong possibility we will consider staying in Oregon during our retirement years.  I 

believe this opinion is same for many retiree's of the Oregon National Guard.  Thank 

you for your support on this measure. 

Jamie Rogers, Independence, Oregon 


